Dear Esteemed Colleagues:

On the occasion of the 19th Annual Congress of the Iranian Society of Dermatology we would like to invite all colleagues and residents of dermatology to our Photo Contest entitled: “Fifty Years of Dermatology in Iran through our Eyes”, during our upcoming congress.
Please follow the instructions below to be considered for this completion:
1- Please submit a photo related to a dermatologist or resident, dermatology department, equipment or technique used, company and national and international dermatology congresses and official receptions you think might be interesting or informative (in the past 50 years).Please try to send a clear replica of the photo and a maximum of 3 photos can be sent by each colleague.
3- Please include one sentence to describe the photo.
4- Please e.mail the photo file and its description with your name to Ms.Zohre Mahfoz at e.mail address: zohremahfoz@yahoo.com by December 20, 2019.
5-The photos will be exhibited in a special place during the congress and the 3 best photos will be selected by all participants who visit that section. Prestigious prizes will be awarded to the top 3 winners. The photos (with the permission of the owners) may be included in a book on Dermatology in Iran which is under preparation by our society.
[bookmark: _GoBack]6- Please refrain from sending photos which could intrude the privacy of any colleague and please do not send photos that do not abide with the Islamic principles and cultural norms of our society. The organizers have the right to omit photos from the contest that do not abide with the set rules. 
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